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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Celine Toner 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher — Mr. Carlo Cuomo 

0115 9556262 

 

 
THE PARISHES OF  

HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 
SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF  

BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. John Martin   Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery   Mobile (FOR EMERGENCY ONLY): 

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,   07714 460526 

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Vivien Flynn 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrossrcchurch@outlook.com & ourladysbulwell@hotmail.co.uk 

Website:                                www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 0115 9770252 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com or  Tel: 07932074298 

 

  

SUPPORTING EACH OTHER 

 If you, or someone you know needs help, can you please let us know by contacting the office on 

0115 9278403 or by email at ourladysbulwell@hotmail.co.uk. Several  parishioners have offered 

to help and you can speak confidentially to Fr John who can then put someone in touch. 

Alternatively anyone over 60 years with underlying health issues or anyone who is over 70 and 

isolating can contact AGE UK Notts on 0115 8440011 who need help with shopping or deliveries 

or just a friendly phone call.  Help is available so please get in touch. 

MASSES THIS WEEK 
  

THE MONTH OF MAY, DEDICATED TO BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

We have a Prayer Tree placed by the Statue of Our Lady in 

our church. 

Please feel free to email or post your prayer requests to our 

church.  They will be transcribed and hung on the tree on 

your behalf. Your prayer will be united with Our Blessed Lady. 

 

SCHOOL SPACES AVAILABLE AT HOLY CROSS SCHOOL 

Dear Parishioners,  

Holy Cross Primary Academy have got a few Reception spaces 

available for September 2020. If you or someone you know 

would be interested in a Holy Cross Reception school place 

for September, please contact the school office on 0115 953 

4577 or email office@holycross.notts.sch.uk for further     

information. Mrs McNamara, the Headteacher, would love to 

hear from you and will be available to discuss any questions 

you might have about the school.    Thank you.  

 

GOVERNOR VACANCIES—HOLY CROSS SCHOOL 

Holy Cross Primary CVA are looking for 3 new governors to 

join our team. The applicants need to have a strong catholic 

faith, and be willing to get involved in school life. We meet 

once every half term, and we are a warm and welcoming 

team, who would like some more support. All applicants with 

need to pass a DBS check and references will be taken. 

Should you be interested please email the Chair Maria       

Williams on mwilliams@holycross.notts.sch.uk for more    

information.  

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2020 

We had hoped to celebrate First Holy Communion in our   

parishes.  Unfortunately this celebration had to be deferred 

until a later date.  We continue to remember our young    

people in our prayers as they journey towards their            

celebration and we will pray for them especially in our Mass. 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 

Annunziata Del Galio and Ronnie Lewis  who have recently 

passed away.  Our thoughts and prayers are with their      

families and friends at this difficult time. May they rest in 

eternal peace. 

 

THE GRAPEVINE  

 is a new news bulletin for the Diocese. Put together by the 

Adult Formation and Justice and Peace departments, it is full 

of really interesting stuff. Find it at https://us8.campaign-

archive.com/?

e=&u=8660f054ac5b3dc3f5fec2801&id=91c5e5dc5b  

OFFERTORY & SPECIAL COLLECTIONS 

Some parishioners have asked how they can continue to 

make their  offerings during the period our churches are 

closed.  If you usually give by envelope or via cash in the  

collection, you could now donate via your online or          

telephone banking.  You can either make individual          

payments whenever you like, or you can set up a regular gift 

by Standing Order.  This can be stopped at any time, for  

example, if you wish to resume giving by cash or envelope 

once Sunday Mass is resumed. For the purposes or setting 

up a regular gift via your online banking, the parish bank 

details are:  

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour  

Lloyds Bank Account Name: Our Lady of P Suc Bulwell RCP 

Account   Number:   01642187 Sort code:  30 96 18   

Holy Cross  

 Lloyds Bank Account Name: Holy Cross RCP Hucknall 

Account Number: 01697003  Sort Code:  30 96 18   

Please put your name (e.g. A Jones) in the payment          

reference so we know the gift is from you. This is particular-

ly important if we have a signed gift aid  mandate from you.  

If you normally use numbered gift aid envelopes you should 

quote your envelope  number as the payment reference (so 

A Jones, the holder of  envelope 20, would quote A Jones 

ENV 20). If you are a UK taxpayer, you also have the option 

of adding Gift Aid, whereby the UK government adds a fur-

ther 25% to your donation.  Anyone wishing to set up a new 

Gift Aid arrangement should contact the parish office via 

email:  Thank you for your support. 

 

TROPIC PAMPER PRODUCTS 

I would like to offer you the opportunity to purchase        

natural, freshly made, Vegan, gluten and cruelty free      

skincare through my online shop or directly through me. 

There is an extensive range of skincare, body care and     

cosmetics including mineral sunscreens. For those of you 

struggling to purchase your regular products and/or hand 

soap you can purchase with confidence as there is a 30 day 

money back guarantee. There is also free home delivery  

until the 17th May. I am including a link to our digital        

catalogue.  https://tropicskincare.us9.list-manage.com/

track/click 

u=bf82518ec2e4f4094a1335eea&id=b5ae44d913&e=25eb4

a446e  Please visit my online shop where you will need to 

register for an account and tick a box to select me as an  

ambassador you know at: 

http://www.tropicskincare.com/bettinabenski or contact me 

at bettinabenski@hotmail.co.uk 

Thank You   Bettina Benski 

DATE INTENTION 

SUNDAY 17th May  

Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Sr Mary Clare Intentions 

Monday 18th May 

Easter Feria 

McGovern and McClusker Families Intentions 

Tuesday 19th May 

Easter Feria 

Sanderson Family Intentions 

Wednesday 20th May 

Easter Feria 

Donna T’s Intentions 

Thursday 21st May 

Ascension of the Lord (Solemnity) 

Sr Mary Clare Intentions 

Friday 22nd May  

Easter Feria 

James Ritchie RIP 

Saturday 23rd May 

Easter Feria 

Anne Moore RIP 

Sunday 24th May 

Seventh Sunday of Easter 

Wiktor Jezo RIP 

SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 16th/17th MAY 2020 

mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

